
GLOBAL DAY OF ACTION: RED ALERT ON CLIMATE CHANGE! 
 
What is GCCA? 
 
The Global Campaign for Climate Action (GCCA) is an unprecedented partnership of the 
social change movements and organizations including the most influential social 
development, environment and human rights organizations. It is a global movement for a 
unified voice against climate change. The combined efforts of millions of people, including 
you, will deliver a clear message that we demand meaningful leadership and action against 
climate change. 
 
Greenpeace is proud to be a part of the GCCA.  

What was the demand?  

The Philippines is one of the most vulnerable and least prepared to deal with the adverse 
impacts of climate change. We need to raise our collective voice and demand leadership from 
the G8 countries so that: 
 

 Industrialized countries commit to reduce their greenhouse gas emissions by at least 
40% below 1990 levels.  

 
 At least USD 140 billion per annum be committed to support clean energy and other 

mitigation activities, forest protection and adaptation in developing countries. 
 

 A funding mechanism must be established to end gross deforestation and associated 
emissions in all developing countries.  

 
 Developing countries should strive to achieve 15-20% deviation from business-as-

usual growth 
 
(Note this interesting ecological reminder for activists!) 
 
Reminders for GDA 
 
As we aspire for zero-waste events/activities, please be reminded: 
 

 For props, materials, posters, etc, please don’t use tarpaulin because it is made of 
PVC (toxic materials). Use, as much as possible, recycled materials in creating your 
designs. If you will be using paint, please use non-toxic paints.  

 
 To bring your own water and water bottle. We will be under the sun for most of the 

programme, to prevent people from getting dehydrated; we are requesting that you 
bring your own water in a reusable water bottle. Please refrain from buying 
water/drinks in disposable containers.  

 
 If you wish to eat at the venue, please refrain from using Styrofoam, plastic bags, 

disposable utensils, straws, stirrers and other single-use containers and items. Use 
lunch boxes for your food.  

 
 We will assign designated trash bins, if none is available in the facilities 
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